
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18th May 2022 
BC/jmc 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SIMS Parent App 
 
I am writing to you regarding an ICT development that The Malling School is currently 
implementing to provide Parents/Carers with live information about your child’s school 
progress via a secure, fast and reliable Smart Phone App. 
 
Effective parental engagement in schools is key to their success and the SIMS Parent App 
is the ideal solution. Building on the popular SIMS Learning Gateway, it provides a 
convenient and accessible way for schools to communicate with Parents/Carers on all 
aspects of school life.  
 
SIMS Parent App is a convenient phone App that provides secure online access to your 
children(s) information anytime, anywhere using a smart phone, portable Internet device 
or with a computer.  
 
Why Sign up?   

 
✓ Fast access via Smart Phone App (free download from Apple Store/Play Store) 
✓ Fast access to attendance, behaviour, achievements, reports, school diary and data collection 
✓ Push notifications for instant information 
✓ Computer access via web browser if you don’t wish to download the app 
 
All parents/carers will be automatically subscribed to the SIMS App and you will receive 
an invite via email within the next 24 hours to create an account and download the app.  
From Thursday 19th May we will no longer be using the MyEd App as a method of 
communication, all correspondence will be via email and the SIMS App. 
 
If you do not wish to subscribe to the app, please email Mrs Thetford 
thetfords@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk and she will remove your details for the app 
registration.   
 
We have created a video with instructions to support with the signing up process, this can 
be accessed via this link https://youtu.be/rasgduAQmMI. 
 
Please contact Mrs Thetford for any technical difficulties signing up to the app. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr B Chidwick 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
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